
 
 
 

CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP 
PLANNING COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING 

APRIL 28, 2003 
7:30 PM 

 
The Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township held a special meeting on April 28, 
2003 at the Town Hall.  Present were John and Judy Leshovsky, Dave Kammueller, 
Sandy Weber, Bob Dubbels, Dave Nicolai, Jim Heiman, and Maralee Rother. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m by Jim Heiman.  The purpose of the meeting 
is to consider and review the application of John Leshovsky, 1560 220th Street East, 
Farmington 55024, for a conditional use permit to move a double wide mobile home onto 
a foundation at the above address. 
 
The old mobile home has been traded in for a new one.  The old mobile home will be 
gone before the new one comes.  The septic system will be new.  Pier frost footings will 
be the foundation.   
 
Dave Nicolai made a motion and Bob Dubbels seconded that the Planning 
Commission recommend to approve the conditional use permit to move a double 
wide mobile home onto property and waver the bond for removal of the old mobile 
home because it will be gone before the new one can be put on the property.  Motion 
carried 4 ayes.   
 
Dave Nicolai made a motion and Bob Dubbels seconded to adjourn.  Motion carried  
4 ayes. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Maralee Rother Secretary 


